
 

Dear Parents, 

To help us prepare for the 

2020-21 school year, grade 

1 – 12 registration is now 

open.  

 

Please visit http://www.huda.ca/registration/ for 

information and updated forms. 

Please complete and submit forms by May 1, 2020. 

If you know your child will not be attending Regina Huda 

School in the fall, please let us know by emailing 

registration@huda.ca  

If you have questions, please email registration@huda.ca  

We look forward to continuing to work with your children 

next year! 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Nistor    Mrs. Spock 

Principal    Vice Principal 
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